
UNAPPROVED 

 

Open Meetings Workshop      March 24, 2011 

 

The workshop came to order at 6:30 

 

Selectboard Chair, Tom Bodett, introduced presenter Chris Campany from the 

Windham Regional Commission. 

 

Also present: 

 

Jerelyn Wilson, Energy Committee DEC 

Ezekial Goodband, Selectboard DSB 

Diana Lischer-Goodband, DEC 

Jean Newell, Lister, Auditor, Social Services Comm. DSSC 

Jody Normandeau, citizen 

Gail Sorenson, DSSC 

Matthew Hoffman, Planning Comm.  DPC 

Andrew MacFarland, Housing Advisory Comm. DHAC 

Reg Rockefeller, DPC, DHAC 

Sam Farwell, DPC, DEC 

Charlotte Annis, Zoning Administrator 

Rick Mills, School Board 

Pat Jaquith, Conservation Commission, DRB 

 

Mr Campany reviewed the Vermont Open Meetings Law and fielded questions on 

the proper application of the law’s provisions. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:30 

 

 

_______________________________ 

Approved 

 

 

_______________________________   

Tom Bodett, Chair 

 

 

_______________________________   

Zeke Goodband, Clerk 

 

 

Submitted by:  Tom Bodett, acting as clerk 

 

 


